

Georges Tavard

THE ECUMENICAL INSTITUTE OF RELIGIOUS STUDIES

ASSUMPTION COLLEGE

500 Salisbury Street Worcester, Massachusetts 01609 Co-directors

Rev. Ernest L. Fortin, A.A., D. ès L.

Rev. Oscar E. Remick, U.C.C., Ph.D.

July 7, 1969

Dear Miss Pintasilgo,

Your note of May 9 has only reached me this week. You know now that I was in Europe when you wrote it; but it was also addressed to me in Pittsburgh, at an address which I left three years ago.

I have also received the programme sent more recently.

I am very much interested in the meeting and the programme. Yet it will not be possible for me to attend. For we will have just started our semester at Pennsylvania State University, and it will not be feasible to be away at the time.

Thank for inviting me.

Very sincerely,